
 

 

December 17, 2014 
 
Congratulations to Prentice Scott (Essex Windsor PCP) and Jamie Hamlin (Essex Windsor 
PCP) for receiving the 2014 SWORBHP Medical Directors Award of Excellence!  
 
The Medical Directors Award of Excellence is awarded to paramedics who have been 
recognized for excellence in EMS.  
 
Prentice and Jamie received this award for their outstanding clinical judgment and actions 
during a difficult, and complicated clinical scenario.  
 
Congratulations Angelo Mariani (Chatham Kent PCP) for receiving the 2014 Medical 
Directors Commendation Award! 
 
The Medical Director’s Commendation Award is awarded to paramedics who have been 
recognized for delivering exceptional care to a patient in the prehospital setting.  
 
Angelo received this award for his professionalism, composure and dedication to a patient's 
care during a clinical scenario.  
 
Congratulations Prentice, Jamie and Angelo! 


